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Dear Parent/Carer  

 

Re:  Year 10 Parents’ Evening – Monday 18th July 2022 

 

I wish to invite you to Year 10 Parents’ Evening on Monday 18th July between 4.30pm and 6:30pm. This will be an 
excellent opportunity to meet your child’s subject tutors and to discuss their progress and any issues you, or they 
may have before they move into their final year of GCSE study. As I am sure you understand this is a very important 
time for your child, so it is vital that you attend to enable us to give them all the support they need as they prepare 
to enter Year 11. 
 
Recent Mock examination results will be available for collection which will give you details on your child’s most up 
to date GCSE predictions. 
 
Please complete the reply slip below and return it to your child’s Group Tutor by Wednesday 13th July 2022 to 
confirm your attendance.   
 
If you are unable to attend, please email Laurie.Jordan@NBA.e-act.org.uk so that we can arrange an alternative 
time. Your child should make appointments for you with their subject tutors.   
 
Finally, may I take this opportunity to thank you for all your support so far and I hope that the hard work put in by 
all the students will be rewarded with excellent grades in the summer. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

A Stott     S Sadler    
 

Miss A Stott    Mrs. S Sadler     
Year 10 Head of Year    Assistant Headteacher   
 

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………... 

 
For completion by all Parents/Carers 
 
 
Student’s name: ___________________________ Tutor Group: ____________ 
 
 
I *will/will not be able to attend the Year 10 Parents’ Evening on Monday 18th July 2022, at North Birmingham 
Academy.  (*Please delete as necessary) 
 
 
Signed: ____________________________________ Date: ________________ 
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